
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Please find below the details for our upcoming Mother’s Day Breakfasts events.  

To celebrate Mother’s Day this year, we would like to invite our Mom’s of our Key Stage 1 and Key 

Stage 2 children, into school to enjoy a cup of coffee/tea and a breakfast pastry. Whilst in the hall 

with your children, you will also be able to spend time completing a craft.  

These events will take place on Monday 24th- Wednesday 26th March 2025 between 9:00am-9:45am 

and will be held in the Key Stage 1 hall.  

This will be a free of charge event but you will need to book a place via School Life. We have set this 

event up on School Life in a similar way to a Parents’ Evening. You will need to book the time slot 

you wish to attend and in the notes section, can you state the names of your child (ren). You will 

only need to book one slot, as each child you have in school can attend with you during the same 

time slot.  

We hope Moms will be able to make this event but understand that some of you will not be able to. 

In these circumstances, please feel free to send Nan/Grandma/Dad/Grandad/Auntie/Uncle, but 

regardless of who is attending, you MUST book via School Life, so we can make sure we have catered 

for the correct numbers.   

Due to Health and Safety restrictions, we are only allowed to have 1 adult per child for these 

events.  

** Please note, Nursey and Reception parents, the planned Afternoon Tea and craft session for 

these year groups is Friday 28th March. Details for this event will be sent out separately via School 

Life.  

We look forward to seeing some of you in school in the next few weeks,  

 

Many Thanks 

Belle Vue Staff  

 

P.S We will be in touch regarding Comic Relief and our Spring Fayre very soon!   

 

 


